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DECEMBER 
Sat 5th  9.40 - 11.30am  

Football Tournament Stratford 

Recreation Ground 

Sat 5th 10am 

Cross Country Shipston High 

Mon 7th 

Christmas Post Box Opens for 

Deliveries 

Tues 8th  

Home Learning Due In Class 3 

Tues 8th 2pm & 6pm 

KS1 Christmas Production 

Fri 11th 

Home Learning Due In Class 1,2,4 

Fri 11th 4.40 - 5.30pm 

Choir singing at Budgens Bidford 

Fri 11th  6pm 

Alcester Round Table Santa Run  

Sun 13th 4pm 

Christingle Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Mon 14th 7pm 

KS2 Christmas Production 

Tues 15th 2pm & 7pm 

KS2 Christmas Production 

Thurs 17th 

“Wear Something Festive” 

Thurs 17th 12pm 

Whole School Christmas Lunch 

Fri 18th 9.15am 

Carol Service St Andrew’s Church 

JANUARY  
Mon 4th  

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 5th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Thurs 28th 8pm 

PTA AGM 

Class 1 will be sharing their 

learning in  Celebration Assembly 

on Friday 4th December. 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

PTA Christmas Cracker 

By the time you read this, the PTA’s fantastic efforts will be entering 

their final stages and the finishing touches will be being added to what 

promises to be a great evening. The school is looking extremely festive 

and there are lots of wonderful events happening. We look forward to 

welcoming you all to The TG PTA Christmas Cracker at 6pm this  

evening. Please remember to bring your programme with you for a chance to win the 

Baileys prize. 

A reminder that any nail varnish and ‘tattoos’ applied at the fair may be kept on for 

next week in school but must be removed by Monday 14th December. 

TG Christmas Tree 

We would like to express our thanks to the Read family for their 

generous donation of the fabulous Christmas tree which is on   

display in our hall.  

Christingle 

Next Friday, we will be having our annual Christingle making session in 

the hall starting at 9.15. We would welcome volunteers to help the     

children assemble their Christingles ready for the service. If you are 

able to help, please contact the office to let us know. 

The Christingle Service takes place on Sunday 13th at 4:00 pm in St Andrew’s 

Church, Temple Grafton. All our children and families are warmly invited to attend 

and it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible in the church for this very 

special service. The school car-park will be open to make space for additional      

parking. 

Christmas Post 

The Christmas post box will be arriving outside the TG school office on 

Monday and will be running for the next two weeks. Children are most 

welcome to post their Christmas cards in the box. Please make sure 

that cards are clearly addressed with the name and class of the        

intended recipient. It is also useful to add surnames as in some class 

there is more than one child with the same first name. 

 

         PTO 
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ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

Home learning is due in next week; Class3 on Tuesday, Classes 1, 2 and 4 on Friday. 

 

 

Parking  

 

 

We hope that you have all had time to read the letter about parking around our school that was sent 
home yesterday. We will be using a set of cones to mark out the no-parking areas. 

 

 

Can anyone help Revd Ruth??? !!! (answers on a postcard) 

 

We urgently need a small pony (or donkey!!) for the Bidford Torchlight Nativity on Saturday December 19th 3.00pm 
for 3.30pm - if you have or know of a pony/donkey who would be happy around children/people and could with your 
help walk round the village as we retell the Christmas story please do give me a ring 01789 772217 or drop me an 
email ruth@heartparishes.org.uk  

 

I would also love to borrow for a few days in the last week of term a “Mog toy”, if you have Mog and he won’t mind 
leaving home for a few days could you get in touch too! Details as above. 

Rev Ruth 
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Star of The Week 

Isaac Black         Class 1 

Kaian Sargent         Class 2  

Poppy Bilbrough          Class 3 

Lily Parker                     Class 4 

mailto:ruth@heartparishes.org.uk

